SR dat  REQUEST FOR

NWT COMMUNITY SERVICES
CorrorAaTIiON PROPOSALS

The NWT Community Services Corporation is
seeking proposals from qualified firms to conduct
a Feasibility Study for Northern United Place in
Yellowknife.

Proposals will be accepted until January 31, 2020.
Contract will be awarded in early February 2020
and final report will need to be submitted no later
than April 30, 2020.

Terms of Reference are available from:
Gail Leonardis, Executive Director
NWT Community Services Corporation
P.O. Box 715, 5403 Franklin Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N6
Phone: (867) 873-2527
Fax: (866) 649-6033
Email: manager@northernunitedplace.com




